
Yorkshire Ladies County Golf Association 

Junior Girls Coaching 

 
Wednesday 26th July was the first of four, two hour coaching 

sessions to take place over the summer holidays at Pike Hills led 

by the Professional, Mark. 
 

Practice on the range was followed by the opportunity to play a 

few holes on the course. 

 

 


